
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 April 2007 

7. BOARD MEMBERS’ INFORMATION EXCHANGE 
 
 Board members were provided with an opportunity to share issues of concern and give a brief update 

on community activities.  Members requested: 
 
 (a) An urgent update from staff on the progress towards providing a report on the proposed parking 

restrictions for Rotherham Street. 
 
 (b) A report back from staff on the recent Deans Avenue Precinct Society’s neighbourhood week 

event. 
 
 (c) That the report requested by the Council on 20 July 2006 on the New Zealand Police’s request 

to amend the 2001 Christchurch City Traffic & Parking Bylaw as a means to addressing the boy 
racer activities in the Hasketts Road/Barters Road area be provided with urgency.  

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


